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Clarification of Mother’s Day and Labour Day visiting

[bookmark: _GoBack]Good afternoon,

I have received a few questions so thought it best to clarify visiting arrangements for both Labour Day (this Monday 4th May) and Mother’s Day. 
Mother’s Day Sunday 10th May
All Vacenti homes will be open for visits on Mother’s Day, Sunday 10th May, from 10:00am to 2:00pm. We respectfully ask that family members and visitors vacate the home by the 2:00pm cut-off. The visiting restrictions of 1 visit per resident with a maximum 2 people still apply as this Qld Chief Health Officer Directive has not been relaxed as at today.
Labour Day Monday 4th May
This Monday, 4th May, is a public holiday in Queensland. Our homes will not be open to family and visitors on this day and sincerely apologise for the late notice on this. 

Influenza Vaccination Requirements
The Australian Government and Queensland Health requirement for all visitors to aged care have an influenza vaccination by the 1st May, commences tomorrow. 
According to our Sign-In database about 400 family members and visitors have registered their vaccination records out an approximate possible total of 800. We urge you to provide your vaccination records to avoid disappointment. Please see my last Advice No 10 for further information.

Relaxed Qld Isolation Rules
No doubt many are excited about the revised and slightly relaxed isolation rules for the Qld community coming into operation this weekend. We respectfully ask you to keep in mind the extended possibility to exposure to COVID-19 with the relaxations. Social distancing is the key. We do not want COVID-19 in our homes.
Short one today.
Again, thank you all.

	

	



Yours sincerely,

Brian Sharp
Manager – Information & Compliance
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